
 

 

 

 

Friday 14th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

This week we have had special visitors in school (Ofsted) and I have not had 

the opportunity to write my usual newsletter to you.  Because of this, I would 

like to provide you with some key dates and events so that they don’t come as 

a surprise after half-term. 

Key dates: 

 Monday 24th February- Children return to school after the half-term 

break. 

 Tuesday 3rd March- Book Bed & Breakfast event. On this day we ask 

that the children come to school dressed in their pyjamas. Please can 

they bring their favourite book into school which they will be sharing 

over a light breakfast with their friends during the morning. Later on in 

the day we will be choosing some of the books to read during a story 

time session. 

 Thursday 5th March- World Book day. This is one of the most 

memorable days of the school year when children come to school 

dressed as their favourite character from a book. Hopefully, you will 

already have your outfit prepared after the recent costume sale 

organised by FOBHHS. 

 Friday 6th March- Author session. Our Year 2 pupils will be visiting the 

Junior School to meet the famous author Frank Cottrall Boyce.  

I look forward to seeing you all after the half-term holidays. 

Julie Morris 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


